The IAE general meeting is postponed until this fall.

Written by Administrator Friday, 17 April 2020 14:09 -

A general meeting of the International Academy of Engineering is scheduled for May 13, 2020. But taking into account the implementation in the Russian Federation and in other countries of measures to reduce the danger of the spread of the coronavirus COVID-19, restrictions have been placed on the movement and contacts of people, on the work of enterprises, on all public events. Therefore, it is proposed to postpone the MIA General Meeting for this fall.

The date of the General Meeting of the International Academy of Engineering will be announced additionally.